
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by President S. Lansburg.

In attendance was B. Ovitt, L. Mulson, C. Keir.  Deb Rooks was absent.

There were no minutes to read or approve.

New business consisted of a vote to determine if the Rockwell Falls Public Library would pay
employees sick time if the COVID virus kept them from work.
The employees have sick leave and that was determined to suffice, so no vote was taken.

The motion to close the meeting was made by L. Mulson at 6:30 p.m. and 2nd by B. Ovitt.

Respectfully submitted,

Loretta Mulson
Secretary


